
Announcements for Tuesday, September 21, 2021 

 

❖ Welcome Back to our 22nd year at Bartram Trail High School!  State law now requires a 

one-minute moment of silent reflection at the beginning of each school day.  We will 

start each day with a minute reflection followed by the pledge and announcements. 

 

❖ The Tri-M Music Honor Society is open for applications now through October 1st.  If you 

are a junior or senior enrolled in a music class or ensemble, please see Ms. Mattingly for 

more information and an application.  Applications will be accepted until Friday, 

October 1st for the Tri-M Music Honor Society. 

 

❖ The Science National Honor Society application deadline is this Friday, stop by room 825 

for more information. 

 

❖ There will be a club meeting on Thursday for all members to attend BTHS United Way at 

8:45 AM in room 745. 

 

❖ Junior ladies! If you are interested in applying to compete in the Miss Bartram Trail 

Pageant this year, now is the time to sign up. Please stop by room 870 and talk to Ms. 

McGillin for more details! 

 

❖ The Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet TODAY afterschool in room N219 from 4 to 
5:30 PM 
 

❖ All young ladies interested in Girls Weightlifting - there will be an organizational meeting 
on Thursday at 8:50am in Rm N126.  If you have questions, see Coach Reagan. 
 

❖ Hispanic Heritage Month is celebrated between September 15th and October 15th. 
Today’s Hispanic Heritage Month fact is presented by the Hispanic Honor Society:  The 
term “Latino” refers to a person born in Latin America. This includes the Caribbean 
Islands, Central and South America and not all necessarily speak Spanish. 
 

❖ Starting Monday, September 27th National Honor Society will provide peer to peer 

tutoring in the library each week on Mondays after school from 3:50-4:30 and Thursdays 

before school from 8:45-9:15. If you need help in one of your classes NHS is here. 

 
 


